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NaTHNaC: August Bank Holiday closure
Telephone advice line for health professionals and administration will be closed for the
August Bank Holiday

The NaTHNaC Telephone Advice Line for health professionals and administration office will be
closed for the Bank Holiday on Monday 25 August 2025. Normal service will resume on Tuesday 26
August 2025.

In the meantime there are several resources which health professionals can check, which may help
answer queries;

Country Information
Factsheets
Clinic resources
Yellow Fever Zone (for clinical and administrative resources regarding yellow fever)
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